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Up to 10 poster exhibits will be selected from abstracts submitted to the Member 

Services Committee to be evaluated by the Technology and Operations and 

Standards Committees. 

 Abstracts should be project related and will be evaluated based on relevance and

timeliness to the MMRP industry and importance of the project in regards to the problem

addressed/lesson learned.

 If the abstract is about a product or service it will be evaluated based on relevance and

timeliness to the MMRP industry and importance on one or more project in regards to its

performance, increased safety, and/or cost savings.

 Abstracts should summarize the proposed content of the material to be presented.

 Abstracts co-authored/presented with Government personnel will be given precedence.

 The body of the abstract should not exceed 300 words, text only.

 All abstracts submitted by October 1 will be considered. Selections will be announced

November 1.

 Maximum poster size is 4 feet wide and 3 feet high. Larger sizes are unstable when

bumped.

Submit your abstract, by October 1 via email to the NAOC Secretary (Kyra Donnell) : 
Kyra.Donnell@TLISolutions.com 




